From: Carol Barnet:

Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 12:27 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am a voting member of the public of Tasmania and as such do not endorse the decision of the Tasmanian Government
to push through plans to build a stadium at Macquarie Point in nipiluna Hobart. Governments come and go and this
financial debt accruing Stadium will such money out of us all for years to come. We should get to say what we spend our
revenue on in this State and not the AFL.

The current proposed site is an arrogant ill-conceived especially regarding traffic flow and congestion.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Carol Barnett





